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Attachment # 4

James Flanagan
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From: Colin Wright <colin@cdc.govt.nz>
Sent: Thursday, 27 August 2015 10:50 a.m.
To: James Flanagan
Subject: FW: Yesterdays Council meeting - CDC
Hi James,

The Carterton District Council considered the Waiohine FMP situation at its meeting yesterday afternoon
and resolved as follows —

1. That the Council does not endorse any particular proposal for enhanced flood protection from the
Waiohine River at this point.

2. That the Greater Wellington Regional Council be advised that this Council considers the ‘local’
funding for any enhancements to the Waiohine River flood protection should be funded along
similar lines to the existing rating classification scheme, i.e. that costs be apportioned to those
properties that benefit from the proposals through a targeted rate.

As indicated above, the Council considered that it shouldn’t support any particular proposal at present and
that costs should be met in relation to the benefit to individual properties, especially in the rural areas.

Regards,

Colin

COLIN WRIGHT | Chief Executive | CARTERTON DISTRICT COUNCIL
28 Holloway Street | PO Box 9 | Carterton 5743

P 06 379 4030 | F06 379 7832

D 06 379 4033 | M 027 220 8788
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From: James Flanagan [mailto:James.Flanagan@gw.govt.nz]
Sent: Thursday, 27 August 2015 7:46 a.m.

To: Milan Hautler

Subject: Re: Yesterdays Council meeting - CDC

Hello Milan,

| just chasing up the results of yesterday’s Council meeting. You had indicated that they would be considering the
preferred option for the Waiohine FMP.

Can you give me an indication of where they stand?
Regards

James Flanagan | Senior Engineer, Flood Protection

GREATER WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL | Shed 39, 2 Fryatt Quay, Pipitea |
PO Box 11646, Manners St, Wellington 6142

T: 04 830 4082 | F: 04 385 6960
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